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Transition Memo 27.6.25

On Transition Day, Tuesday 1st July 2025, we ask students to arrive between 8:30am and 8:45am. 
Please do not drive down the school drive to drop off your child as we have a number of disabled 
students arriving at this time.  You can drop your child off on Edale Road where staff will be on hand 
to guide them into the school building. They will be greeted at the Student Services entrance by 
their Head of Year, Headteacher and the Senior Team and teaching staff.  Students will have a 
welcome seminar from the Headteacher, Mr Watkin and will be given more information on what to 
expect.  At this time the students will also get a warm welcome and introduction from key staff 
members, including their Team Leader (Tutor) - this is the person your child will see each morning 
during registration and who will guide them through our extensive RSHE/PSHE/Citizenship program - 
called Enrichment. After the welcome seminar, students will follow a timetable covering a number of 
different lessons similar to those they will have when they start in September.

• Students need to attend in their current school uniform for the day.  Students will be 
provided with a snack and drink at break and a full lunch at lunchtime (students can bring 
their own if they wish).

• The school day ends at 3pm and students will leave via the entrance they arrived at and 
can be collected, where necessary, on Edale Road outside the school gates.

 If you have any questions about the transition day, the transition evening or just 
questions in general, please contact the Year 7 Head of Year, Ms Ashleigh Crossland via 
email: acrossland@newsomeacademy.co.uk

We are all so excited to welcome your children to the Academy!
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